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President's Corner

Dear Iota sisters, 


It is hard to believe winter is almost over and my favorite time of the year will soon be here. I just love springtime with the beautiful flowers, green fields and trees.  This renewing of life reminds me that the days of our life are similar.  Let’s make the most of time we have been given. 


Don't forget to vote for candidates who support our public schools.  One of our most important freedoms is the right to vote.   It is also our responsibility.


I hope to see you on March 12 at Litz Manor.  Until then, let's enjoy the sunshine! 




Fondly,




JoAnn 

First Spring Meeting March 12th!
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Make plans now to attend the March meeting at Litz Manor Baptist Church, 10:30 AM, Saturday, March 12th.  Lots of good things in store—Founders Day, initiation of new members, vote on new officers for 2016-18.  Not to mention seeing all your DKG friends after this long snowy winter!  

Don't forget to let your Hostess Group Leader know whether or not you will be coming so Joan can make sure there is food for you!  

Iota Chapter Officers 2014-2016

PRESIDENT


JoAnn Smith 

1st VICE-PRESIDENT

Martha Rhoton

2nd VICE-PRESIDENT

Belinda Castille

Recording SECRETARY

Pat Cox

Corresponding SECRETARY
Trisha Harris

TREASURER


Sue Fischer

MEMBERSHIP


Martha Ward

YEARBOOK


Linda Fontaine

WEBMASTER


Brenda Moriarty

Professional Growth and Development News


Teacher Workshops by the East Tennessee Historical Society are occurring on a regularly changing basis.  Tennessee History and National History Day are subjects covered in after school and Saturday workshops sponsored by this society.  For information contact Lisa Oakley, curator of education, to schedule attendance at any of the workshops available during the spring and summer months.  Phone 865-215-8828; e-mail  oakley@eastTNhistory.org.

    A person who feels appreciated will always do more than is expected.

Excerpts from Dorrie Powell's Leadership Links—

Xi State Convention June 2-4, 2016 

Registration for the 2016 Xi State Convention is now open!   


* Registration form can be found in the February Xi State News.   


* Housing requests will be honored on a first-come, first-served basis. Dorms include Humphreys, St. Luke’s, and Smith.  


* Register by May 1 for the best prices. 


* Workshops, general sessions, orientation tea, silent auction, mini-mall, awards luncheon, presidents’ banquet, birthday brunch, and more. 


* Plus training sessions for the Nashville 2016 Convention Volunteers 

New DKG Website  


The Society website (www.dkg.org) has a brand new look as of mid-January.  Many forms and applications can only be accessed after you sign in to the site.   


While information regarding how to sign in to the DKG website was included in an earlier DKG Presidents’ Page mailed to state organization and chapter presidents, I thought it would be helpful to provide that information again. 


To sign in, we each need our six digit membership ID number, which can be found on our membership card or on the mailing address label for publications (first six digits; omit the extra digit at the end which is for Post Office purposes only).  This number is our Username.  Then, we need the default password, which IS NOT TO BE PUBLISHED ELECTRONICALLY.  (I'll send this to Iota members personally.) 


Only with this log in information will members have access to all the benefits and opportunities provided by DKG membership, including registration for the Nashville 2016 Convention. 

Does Your Chapter Have a Vision? 


To be successful, chapters need to have a vision for their future.  Chapter members should consider these questions:   


* Where are we? 


* Where are we going? 


* How will we get there? 

Then make it personal....ask yourself:  What is MY role for helping us achieve the vision?   


Start by focusing on the positives:  what your chapter does well....the difference it makes...its history...the things that make its members proud.  Then remember to CELEBRATE those positives! 

